
Caterpillar Inc. Maintains Dividend  

 

PEORIA, Illinois, Oct. 15, 2015 -- Caterpillar Inc. (NYSE: CAT / Euronext: CATR)  informs its stockholders that 
today, the Board of Directors of Caterpillar Inc. voted to maintain the quarterly cash dividend of seventy-seven 
cents ($0.77) per share of common stock, payable November 20, 2015, to stockholders of record at the close of 
business on October 26, 2015. A press release with this announcement was issued publicly, and may be found 
on Caterpillar's website at www.Caterpillar.com.  

Caterpillar also files electronically with the SEC required reports on Form 8-K, Form 10-Q, Form 10-K and Form 
11-K; proxy materials; ownership reports for insiders as required by Section 16(a) of the U.S. Securities Exchange 
Act of 1934, as amended; and registration statements on Forms S-3 and S-8, as necessary; and other forms or 
reports, as required. All of the forms and reports filed electronically with the SEC are available on the SEC 
Internet site (www.sec.gov).  Caterpillar's website also includes copies of its annual report on Form 10-K, 
quarterly reports on Form 10-Q, current reports on Form 8-K and any amendments to these reports filed or 
furnished with the SEC are available free of charge through its website as soon as reasonably practicable after 
the relevant document has been filed with the SEC. 

  

 

CONTACT: Rachel Potts, Corporate Public Affairs, Office, +1-309-675-6892  

http://www.caterpillar.com/

